Camby Planning Commission Regular Meeting, September 15, 1965

Present: All commissioners; Mayor Stefani and the Secretary

The Meeting was called to order at 8:04 P.M. by Chairman Hulburt. Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Mr. Herman Bergman, chairman of South Clackamas County Park and Recreation District, came before the Commission to present architects' preliminary plans for the swimming pool proposed for Camby and asking for a letter of approval from the Commission to be forwarded to Housing & Home Finance Agency. After explanation of the plans by Mr. Bergman and thorough discussion, the Commission offered no objections and by motion made by John Rasmussen, seconded by Gene objections and carried the Planning Commission will go on record as Newton and carried the Planning Commission will go on record as favoring the swimming pool plan and park layout as submitted by Mr. Bergman and the secretary was instructed to so inform Mr. Bergman.

Mr. Bergman then asked if any projected plan for Canby parks had ever been made and was given copies of such forecasts made by the Bureau of Municipal Research in 1961. It was noted by the Mayor and Commission that Canby's park planning is inadequate and that Councilman Guild, Commissioner Newton, and the Fark & Recreation District should work together to formulate a plan for immediate action to remedy the situation.

Mayor Stefani advised the Commission that Mina Feyrer is willing to lease her Catholic Church block to the city if it can be maintained as a park and playground but at this time there are no city funds for such a purpose.

Chairman Hulburt noted Frank Kendall had indicated he would appear to reactivate his request for a zone change at 4th and So. Elm but did not do so, and a brief discussion was had on extending the boundaries of his original request if it is reconsidered, or of the commission initiating the zone change for orderly development of the City.

Jean Parsons asked Mayor Stefani if signs directing the public to such places as Knights Bridge, Willamette Valley Country Club, and Swan Island Dahlias could be located throughout the City, and the Mayor indicated he would discuss this with the Council.

Copy of maps of the Richard Heining subdivision on Miley Road were received from the County Planning Commission for information.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:10 P.M.

Respectfully submitted:

County + autom
Secretary